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We finished off a short week and celebrated our Day of

Discipleship on Wednesday!

On Wednesday, students offered their time, talent, and

treasure to God - time by praying the rosary during the

Archdiocese Holy Hour, talent by participating in the Year

of St. Joseph Art and Essay Contest, and treasure by

donating items to the Lawerence Pregnancy Care Center. 

THE WEEK IT WAS

Blessed Carlo Acutis was beatified on October 10th, 2020!

Beatification is the step immediately before canonization, so he is

almost a canonized saint!

Blessed Carlo could become the first-ever millennial saint. He

was born in 1991 and died in 2006 (age 15) from leukemia.

He is known for being a computer whiz, and he enjoyed video

games.

He had a deep devotion to the Eucharist, and he is remembered

for creating websites that documented Eucharistic miracles.

Blessed Carlo shows us that even young people can become

saints!

SAINT OF THE WEEK
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WHAT'S NEXT:

Blessed Carlo
Acutis

Sunday, October 31st
School Mass at St. Augustine Parish at
9:30am

Monday, November 1st
All Saints Day School Mass & Celebration

Friday, November 5th 
First Friday Mass 

Thursday, November 11th
Veterans Day - No School 

Wednesday, November 17th
Picture Re-Take Day

 

Morning Prayer 
Trivia
There was no Morning Prayer

Trivia this week.



Isla (K) offers her 
time to God in prayer! Tatum (2) offers 

her talent to God 

Students offer theirtreasure to God! 

St. Augustine Family App – Use the following link on your mobile

device (https://a3a.me/staugustineschool) to download our new

school app!

School Mass on a Sunday: Our school will be hosting a Mass at St.

Augustine Parish on Sunday, October 31st at 9:30am.  Please save

the date so that we can worship together with our school and parish

communities! 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

SCENES FROM THE WEEK

Pray
er 

Inten
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For the health and safety of
our entire school

community...



For all of those in our school
community who have

recently passed away...



For Mrs. Hickey as she leaves
our school and begins this
next chapter of her life...



St. Augustine and St. Julie,

Pray for Us!

There were no new reported cases of COVID-19 in our
school this week.

COVID-19 UPDATES

https://a3a.me/staugustineschool

